
ANAHEIM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT
Educational Services

Office of the Assistant Superintendent

 NOTICE OF TELEPHONIC PUBLIC HEARING
Regular Telephonic Board of Education Meeting 

on July 22, 2020 at 6:30 pm
The July 22, 2020, Board agenda will be available for review 
after 4:30 pm on July 17, 2020 at aesd.org and will include 
information on how you can join the meeting telephonically.  

It is recommended the Board of Education declare a public hearing for the purpose of hearing
comments from the public regarding whether pupils in the school will have during the 2020-21
school year sufficient textbooks and/or instructional materials consistent with the content and
cycles  of  the  curriculum  frameworks  adopted  by  the  California  Department  of  Education
{Education Code Sections 60119} and 33126. 

After hearing comments from the public, the Board President will give notice that a vote on this 
item is scheduled for the August 19, 2020, Regular Board meeting.

                                                        
Dr. Christopher Downing
Superintendent
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